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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     05/05/2005

From:     Rachel Nathan

Comment:
Copywrited works whose creatoror copyright holder cannot be found should become part
of the public domain.  This way, these people's important or interesting or just 
plain existing works can be used to further human knowledge and artistic expression.
 Don't make them inaccessable to people just because the copyright holder can't be 
found.  Who knows, by entering them into the public domain, maybe the holders will 
find their works.
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